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To whom it may concern: 
 

 
We are pleased to share our Sustainability Report (CoP), which describes the most 
important initiatives implemented during 2017 and part of 2018, to guarantee energy 
sustainability that contributes to the sustainable development of the communities we 
serve, as well as the wellbeing of our employees and environmental care. 
 
Through these responsible practices, we sustained our commitment with the initiatives 
and principles promoted by the Global Compact. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Abraham Bichara 
CEO  
AES El Salvador 
 
 
 
 


